
Invited by Austin High School (Houston ISD) ‘s Consoler Ms. Victoria Salinas, Lisa Li and Vincent 
Parra of SPE GC community service have successfully made an Energe4me presentation 
following a discussion as a part of the summer scholar program June 22. It helped students 
gaining invaluable knowledge about the oil and gas industry. SPE’s Energy4me program serves a 
vital role in preparing young students for their future and helps the students to make connection 
points from what they are learning at their high schools to what will be needed for the energy 
industry.


